
 
Christmas Wishes 

Thank you for granting Christmas wishes this year!  If you wish to continue to do so, please consider taking a 

classroom wish ornament.  The deadline has been extended until 2019. 

 

Thank You Gingerbread Volunteers 

A big round of applause for all the parent volunteers who helped with the gingerbread house making day! We had 

more than 50 people helping for this event. It was a very smooth event with many creative houses. Thank you to 

Connie H. for overseeing the event and keeping everyone on track, Tanya L. for her help in collecting supplies, and 

Teresa L. for overseeing the making of the pre-constructed houses. 

 

2019 Activities 

The volunteer sign up for 2019 PAC events are now available for sign up. Visit http://signup.com/go/pJ3njP and sign 

up for an an activity. New volunteer signs up are posted as dates are confirmed, so please check the sign up link on a 

regular basis. 

 

Next PAC Meeting 

The next PAC meeting is Thursday, January 17 at 7:00 pm in the library. 

 

Happy Holidays 

The PAC executive team wish all Montecito families and staff a safe and festive season. We hope you enjoy your time 

with family and friends during this special time. We look forward to seeing you in the new year! 

 

Winter Bottle Drive 

Thank you for helping to support students in need by picking up your bottle drive package and dropping off your 

refundable bottles and cans to the Kensington Bottle Depot.  Packages will be given to every family at the Christmas 

Concert and available on the table outside the office. 

 

http://signup.com/go/pJ3njP

